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CERTIFICATE 

Mata Sahib Kaur Girls College has been "encouraging the final year students to 

appear for the GATE examination" by extensively distributing information about 

the numerous opportunities that await them following the GATE, including AICTE 

scholarships for postsecondary education and research, enrolment in foreign 

universities for postsecondary education, employment opportunities in the public 

and private sectors, teaching, international companies, and the chance to work with 

prestigious government agencies. Try to explain to the pupils during the 

counselling session how a high GATE score will qualify them for their sponsorship 

programs.  

The Hyperlink for Offering of encouraging the final year students to appear for the 

GATE examination is available on the institution website: 

https://matasahibkaurgirlscollege.org/desirable-documents/ 
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